
Salvation Army of Denton 

2011 Kettle Drive 
 

It’s time to ring the bells. The famous Salvation Army Kettles are being pulled from 
storage and made ready for their grand entrance. Friday, November 25, 2011 will be the 
first day of the 2011 Kettle Drive and we need BELL RINGERS! 

This year the advisory council has committed to get volunteers to fill all locations each 
day without relying on paid seasonal workers. We will only be able to meet this goal with 
your help. Ask people you work with, that special group of friends you spend time with 
or the professional organization you are a member of to sponsor at least one location 
for one day. The following is a list of the busiest shopping days. 

THURSDAY  FRIDAY  SATURDAY 
Week 1:    November 25 November 26 
Week 2: December 1  December 2  December 3 
Week 3: December 8  December 9  December 10 
 
Bonus Weeks: Monday, December 12  Monday, December 19 
   Tuesday, December 13  Tuesday, December 20 
   Wednesday, December 14  Wednesday, December 21 
   Thursday, December 15  Thursday, December 22 
   Friday, December 16  Friday, December 23 

Mark your calendar and the calendars of 4-9 of your closest friends and neighbors.  
To make everything simple we have broken down each day into 5 shifts of 2 hours 
each. The first shift starts at 10 a.m. and the last shift ends at 8 p.m.  
 
The Salvation Army encourages two volunteers per shift, but does not require more 
than one person per shift. A sign-up sheet is attached to help you recruit bell ringers. 
Once you have a day email me and I will reply with an available location.  
 
Return the completed sign-up sheet to the Salvation Army office or email it to 
dentonkettle@yahoo.com. 

Send your questions and volunteer information to dentonkettle@yahoo.com. 

 


